
Meredith Bruskin
Swanville
LD 1120
To the Committee Members of the Judiciary Committee,
I am writing as an FNP and someone who was an Emergency Room Nurse for 10 
years, and have seen how impulse in anger or despair can result in death if there is s 
gun available ,first hand--especially in young persons, and in domestic violence 
situations. ANY step forward in gun safety can save lives--and you can do this! 
Please vote OUGHT TO PASS on both LD 1120 and LD 1299. There is no sensible 
person who would not support these simple safety measures. Also please, do not 
allow the 72 hour waiting period for new gun purchases to be over turned--it is 
literally a matter of life and death. A pause, can prevent violence, both to self and to 
others so often. Please, sensible gun legislation is in your hands. Thank you for your 
attention. Meredith Bruskin, FNP Swanville 


